
 

From the Pastor                                        August 22, 2021 
 

   I want to encourage ALL of our           
ladies and teen girls to register for the 
upcoming LADIES RETREAT.  The retreat 
is a time for God to speak.  The retreat is 
a time for ladies to fellowship with other 
ladies.  The retreat is a time to enjoy 

laughter and to have a good time in the Lord.  The time is 
just around the corner - September 10-11.   
 As a church may we pray for the meeting and for our 
speakers, LINDA WILKERSON and WENDY BURKS.  All men 
who are available to help in any way, please let Pam Tyree 
know.  Registration forms are in the foyer. 
   

 
  
PRAY for all students as school begins once again.  

Our children grow up so very fast.  May their               
tender hearts be sensitive to God’s leadership in 

their lives.  Pray for FCA as we begin our 35th year 
as a Christian school. 

 

 
 

The Sunday School ministry is a valuable part of 
our church.  We do hope that you can be a part 
of BIBLE STUDY time each Sunday morning at 
10:00.  If ever we have needed more input and 

inspiration from the Bible, it is now.  We live on 
the eve of the 2nd coming of the Lord Jesus.  

May we be READY when that day comes! 
 

 
 

Our LADIES’ AUXILIARY meetings for August and 
September have been moved to August 30th. 

 
 

 



REMEMBER our youth that are going off to college.  May the 
will of God be done in their respective lives.  Reminder -

please HELP FILL the box in the foyer with               
college supplies for Hannah Cahoon who 

leaves for Pensacola this coming week. 
 

  
 

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING -  
Thursday, September 2nd at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 
  

We are LOOKING AHEAD to our 80th 
HOMECOMING CELEBRATION! 

Join us on October 2-3 and hear our 
special guests, the Brown Family and 

Benny Hartley.  There will be a 
church family meeting on September 5th 
(following the evening service) to share 

how EACH of us can assist. 

       

 
 

 
 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   8,699.29 
Faith Promise .................        901.70 
Missions ..........................          55.00 
Friends of Faith .............        150.00 
Building Fund ................          20.00 
Miscellaneous .................        119.25                                     
 

 

TOTAL .......................... $  9,945.24 

 

Serving In 
The Nursery:   

   

Sunday Morning: 
Infants/Toddlers: Myra Whitley 

2s & 3s: Phyllis Coleman 
  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: Dawn Fitz 

2s & 3s:  Judy Berryman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: M. Harrington 

2s & 3s:  Jennifer Gibson 

 


